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Dear Year 1 Parent/Carer, 

Y1 Phonics meeting for Parents on Thurs 29th February 2024 

We would like to invite you to attend a very important meeting about phonics in  

Year 1. 

  
In this meeting we will share information about the content and structure of the 

phonics screening check that all Year 1 children will take in the summer term. 

We will look at: 

 

*Background and overview of the check 
*Understanding the structure and content 

*How the check is administered 

*How you can support your child’s learning at home 

 

The meetings will be held in the Studio on:  
 

Thursday 29th February at 2.45pm and repeated again at 6.00pm 
 

We do hope you will be able to attend one of these meetings as we believe that the 

partnership between school and home is essential for your child to achieve their full 
potential. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

S. Lawson / R. Rowden / R. Owens 
Year 1 Staff 

 


